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Mr. W. A. Gressett, District Supervisor
Energy and Minera! Department

0i1 Conservation Commission

P.0. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

Re: O'Brien Fee ''19''-2
(2-0-19-8-29)

Dear Mr., Gressett:

We have not done anymore work since our last report to you. Drilling re=-
quirments and a shortage of manpower seems to conspire against us. The
records show that the well was originally perforated over a large interval
and heavily treated. Our present procedure of small zones and light treat-
ments seems to be working better. We think it possible to make a small well
at this location but other locations look to be more profitable.

We think now that we will do additional perforations from 2663-67 and treat
only the zone from 2662-80 relatively lightly. We also plan to isolate

and treat from 2632-34.

Form C-103 will be filed just as soon as we can get to the work,

Yours very truly,

THE HARLOW CORPORATLON

W. B. LaFon
Production Engineer
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